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REGION
Present Craig Crandall, President, Jim Andrus, Vice President. Board

members present Bryon Allen, Randy Morris, Bradie Hanson, Wayne
Avery, Secretary/Treasury, and Steve Hebdon, water Master,

Craig Crandall called the meeting to order at 11:08 AM. Craig
Crandall asked for the minutes to be read, Randy Morris made motion
to accept the minutes as read, Jim Andrus seconded it. Motion Passed.

Craig Crandall asked for the financial statement to be read. Went over
outstanding assessments, Steve Hebdon said that Brett Casperson,
and, Richard Matthews are outstanding still however he said they
would be paying.

Bradie Hanson said he would find out who has Norm Franks place and
let the Secretary know. Jim Andrus said he would check with Dick
Tullock and see who has Richard Carol’s place. Steve Hebdon will check
with Rick Worley on his past due assessments. Bryon Allen made the
motion to accept the financial statement as read, Jim Andrus
seconded it, Motion Passed.

Craig Crandall asked for the proposed budget to be read, Jim Andrus
asked Steve Hebdon how much longer he plans on working Steve
Hebdon stated probably 2 more years. Randy Morris made motion to
accept the proposed budget of $57,600.65 for this coming water
season of March 3, 2025 through February 28%, 2026. Jim Andrus
seconded it, Motion Passed.

Jim Andrus brought up IDWR coming to our next meeting, He thinks
we need to continue doing our meeting the same with changes with
the way Craig Crandall conducts the meetings, everyone agreed.
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Discussed how unfair it is that Twin Falls takes our water after not
needing it for over 100 years, and they did not object when it went
through adjudication.

Bradie Hanson stated the reservoir is about 40% full. Bradie Hanson
reported on the spill way at the reservoir he stated if the weather
stays good, for a couple weeks it will be finished and ready for
inspection.

Craig Crandall asked for a motion to adjourn, Randy Morris made the
motion to adjourn, Bradie Hanson seconded it, Motion Passed.
. Adjourned at 12:08 P.M.
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